
Public
Workshop

Osborne to Downtown Walk Bike Bridge & Connections - Phase 2
The City of Winnipeg is committed to building a pedestrian and cycling 
infrastructure for people of all ages and abilities. Using your input, 
conceptual designs for a proposed new bridge over the Assiniboine 
River to connect Osborne Village to the Downtown and future cycling 
routes have been prepared. Winnipeggers are invited to help refine the 
designs to provide a safe and more convenient connection.

Date: Tuesday, June 5, 2018 
Time: 6 p.m. – 8 p.m. 
Location: Augustine United 
Church, Guild Hall, 
444 River Ave. 
Format: Presentation at 6 
p.m., followed by small group 
discussions

For inquiries or for those who require alternate formats or interpretation in order 
to participate, please contact 

City-Engage@winnipeg.ca or 204-986-4243.
To attend the workshop, RSVP online or by email or phone by June 4, 2018.

More information and online survey at: winnipeg.ca/walkbikeprojects




